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Education, to be complete, must be humane; it must include not only the training 

of the intellect but the refinement of the heart and the discipline of the spirit. No 

education can be regarded as complete if it neglects the heart and the spirit.         

Sarvapalli Radhakrishnan 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings to all!!! 

With the turn of the calendar, the students are taking firm steps to newer heights. This requires hard 

work, perseverance and a firm belief in the adage ‘Yes, We Can’. We are committed to a firm resolve to 

accomplish the vision and set a positive tone and tempo for performance. Any institution works smoothly 

and attains recognition and its place with teamwork and mutual trust. You, dear parents, are an integral 

part of this trajectory. Your continued involvement, collaboration and motivation for the students is visible 

and this will positively lead to the accomplishment of personal as well as school goals. 

 

We are here with the first edition of our newsletter to give you a sneak peek into the celebrations and 

activities of the first four months of the academic year, 2024-2025. 

 

Along with curricular progress the school has been abuzz with activities, celebrations, competitions, new 

initiatives where our ultimate goal is to enhance the skills of our students preparing them to "Dream Big" 

and work towards achieving their goal. A plethora of activities are showcased below with active 

participation of all. 

  

Our students have stepped into the portals of this institution with fresh thoughts, lofty aims, high hopes, 

and exalted aspirations. They are the torchbearers who, through their learnings, will carve a unique path 

for themselves and create a beautiful tomorrow for all!  

  

Looking forward to a great year ahead 

With Best Wishes  

Message from the desk of  Head of the school 

      Ms. Deepika Sachar 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Theatre Day was truly like no other day where a live act was 

demonstrated that literally brought the world of theatre to life for 

children! The magic of theatre educates while it entertains with a 

universal message of inspiration for all. Apart from actors, the 

children were introduced to different elements of theatre like costume 

designer, lights man, makeup artists, scriptwriters and many more. 



 

 

  

World Heritage Day was celebrated with vigour wherein the children 

visited the rich tapestry of human history and diversity, sharing how 

these sites represent our collective identity and values. With the help 

of interactive presentations, the students were instilled with a feeling 

of responsibility to nurture and conserve the legacy for the future. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Traffic rules and demonstrations offer 

essential guidance for safe road behavior, 

whether you're driving, cycling, or walking. 

These include obeying signals, using seat 

belts, adhering to speed limits, and 

respecting crossings. Demonstrations, 

often in controlled settings or safety drills, 

help illustrate the real-life impact of 

following or ignoring these rules. This 

education is crucial for reducing accidents 

and promoting responsible behavior. 



  

On World Earth Day the enthusiasm and 

curiosity of children blossomed as they explored 

ways to reduce waste, conserve resources, and 

protect wildlife habitats. This experiential 

learning not only deepened their understanding 

of environmental issues but also empowered 

them to become advocates for a healthier planet.  



 

  

First day of school post summer 

vacation was framed in a positive light 

that made the children feel welcomed 

and important. The little ones joined 

in with enthusiasm, their faces 

glowing as they united with friends 

and enjoyed the wonders of play-

based learning. The youngest 

members of our school, the Nursery 

students, took the first step towards a 

journey of thousand miles with full 

confidence and cheer. 

 



 

 

 

The celebration of Yoga Day 

was truly memorable, 

especially with the engaging 

balance and meditation 

activities promoting both 

physical agility and mental 

focus. These sessions 

provided them with moments 

of calm reflection, teaching 

valuable techniques to relax 

their bodies.  



  

  

Engaging in sports activities significantly aids 

students in developing balance and coordination 

skills. Sports Ignite offers participation in sports 

wherein students learn to control their bodies more 

effectively and improve their motor skills. These 

activities not only promote physical fitness but also 

contribute to cognitive development and overall well-

being, making them an essential part of a well-

rounded education. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helen O'Grady sessions are cherished for their ability to foster 

speech enhancement and cultivate a stage presence among children 

through engaging drama enactments. Participation in short dramatic 

performances, enables children to articulate their thoughts clearly 

and hone their skills while performing before an audience. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Red Day celebration added a 

burst of color and excitement for 

the little ones, making learning a 

fun and an engaging experience. 

Clad in vibrant red outfits, 

children participated in various 

activities that not only highlighted 

the color but also incorporated 

educational elements. The day was 

filled with joyful learning, 

enhancing their cognitive and 

social skills. 
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This hands-on activity stimulated the imagination of the children, 

improved their skills and encouraged teamwork, making it a 

memorable educational experience. It was a delightful blend of 

learning and excitement for the kids as they creatively crafted their 

edible masterpieces while learning about nutrition, food 

presentation, and the importance of healthy eating. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sustainable Development is an 

essential part of learning at GSGS 

where children are made aware 

about sustaining our development 

for future generations. Grade 4 

students delivered a powerful skit 

and passionately advocated for the 

use of recyclable heroes like glass, 

cloth, and metal as superior 

substitutes for plastic. The 

audience was inspired to take a 

pledge to minimize single-use 

plastic and safeguard our 

environment for the prosperity of 

future generations. 
 



  

 



 

  

The Monsoon Extravaganza was filled 

with a plethora of activities, events, 

and celebrations that took place in 

school during the entire week. Children 

had an enchanting time pretending to 

dance in the refreshing rain, adding a 

burst of colour with their vibrant 

raincoats. They were also introduced to 

the delectable flavours of corn chaat, a 

delightful treat enjoyed during the 

monsoon season. Engaging in 

immersive activities, they savoured the 

sensation of water in a delightful ball-

passing activity and explored the world 

of monsoon creatures through a 

creative and educative colouring 

session. It was a week filled with 

unbridled joy and enriching 

educational experiences! 



 

  



 

  



 

  

The students of the Primary grades put up captivating 

performances celebrating monsoon, focusing on the 

theme of water. They effectively communicated the 

importance of water by showcasing its sources, 

explaining the water cycle, and emphasizing on the 

crucial need to conserve water. The event concluded 

with an inspiring pledge taken by the children to 

contribute to water conservation effectively and focus 

on sustainable development. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

The Blue Day celebration added a burst of 

colour and excitement for the little ones, 

making learning a fun and engaging 

experience. Clad in cool blue outfits, children 

participated in an interactive session, 

enjoying and discussing various blue objects.  



  

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  Students were deeply moved by the Guru 

Purnima celebration, which highlighted the 

‘Guru Shishya Parampara’, leaving a 

lasting impression on everyone. The 

festivities culminated in a mesmerizing 

dance paying tribute to all Gurus who have 

contributed to their growth. The celebration 

truly underscored the significant impact 

and influence of a Guru. 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Grade 1 students participated in an incredibly enjoyable and 

enlightening activity focusing on various food occupations. The 

classroom was a buzzing hive of activity as the students arrived 

dressed as important figures from the food industry, ranging from 

farmers and food vloggers to nutritionists, chefs, and bakers. 

Throughout the day, they not only embodied these roles but also 

emphasized the significance of each occupation in the food industry. It 

was a fantastic opportunity for them to gain a deeper understanding 

and appreciation of the diverse roles that contribute to our food 

system. This experience sparked a newfound interest and respect for 

food-related professions among the students. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students of Grade 2 explored the rich 

history, origin, and types of fibers of clothes, 

clothes for different seasons, uniforms and 

diverse styles in clothes through an exhibition. 

Clothes express our individuality and cultural 

heritage. Students had fun exploring various 

aspects of clothing right from clothes by early 

man to different eco-friendly materials. 

 



 

International Tiger Day was a grand effort 

to raise awareness about tiger 

conservation, educating students about 

the importance of protecting these 

majestic creatures and their habitats. It 

fostered a sense of responsibility among 

them to preserve nature and its 

inhabitants, inspiring them to be 

proactive in wildlife conservation. The pre-

primary section of the school 

enthusiastically celebrated Tiger Day with 

a captivating story narration session and 

a fulfilling puppet show. The young, eager 

students were enthralled as their teachers 

delved into the fascinating world of tigers 

and enjoyed dancing like tigers. The 

children chanted Roar for the tigers! Save 

the stripes! 
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 Class Assemblies and all the activities were 

conducted by respective Grade Incharges. 
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